
From: FCDO Correspondence < >
Sent: 30 June 2025 10:52
To: Regulation28reports < >;

Subject: Re: Prevention of Future Deaths Reports - Non-Responders List

OFFICIAL

Dear ,

Apologies for the delay in responding. The Coroner Liaison OƯicer in our Consular 
Directorate had passed a response to the Parliamentary Correspondence Team (PCT),
who monitor this mailbox, on the 2nd June. Unfortunately, the case manager in PCT had
by that point left the FCDO, so the response was never passed on.

Their response was as follows:

[BEGINS]

I don’t believe a response sits within my remit and seems more for the Health
Department [DHSC].

It’s about people travelling to the UK for medical procedures in a worse condition than
anticipated. This would be for [DHSC] to liaise with the Health Team in the country who
has sent the referral  to determine if they are well enough to travel.

[ENDS]

Regards,

Foreign, Commonwealth, and Development OƯice




